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PORTS — MARITIME CONSTRUCTIONS PTY LTD 
1098. Hon Dr Steve Thomas to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Ports: 
I refer to the $70 million contract awarded to Maritime Constructions Pty Ltd for harbour dredging announced in 
a media release from the Minister for Ports on the 19 of October 2022, and I ask: 
(a) how many employees does Maritime Constructions Pty Ltd maintain permanently in Western Australia; 
(b) did any companies headquartered in Western Australia submit tenders or applications for the project; 
(c) if yes to (b), how many; and 
(d) if yes to (b), what parameters of the Maritime Constructions Pty Ltd tender resulted in it being successful? 

Hon Sue Ellery replied: 
(a) 26. 
(b)–(c) One. 
(d) It met all tender requirements. 
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